
Southwest Leadership Academy (SLA) has enjoyed a month filled with school traditions, from a Parent Night
Extravaganza, to pep rallies and fall sports, SLA creates a positive, normalized school experience for our youth. 

To start the school year, families were invited to eat dinner with our faculty made by our remarkable Chef Rivera,
followed by presentations from the administration, athletic director, and social worker, and a gallery walk of
classrooms to personally meet SLA teachers and staff. This was a great opportunity for parents to learn about our
curriculum, instructional model, school, and how to get involved in our school community.

 In addition to our parent night, we opened our year with a pep rally for students to show their school spirit while
engaging in time filled with cheers and high-energy performances from our cheerleaders and introductions from our
athletes. Students showed SLA spirit by wearing the school colors and representing their favorite sport.
Our student-athletes have been engaging in another exciting sports season. Our SLA RAMS football and volleyball
teams have been competing at their best and demonstrating Respect, Attitude, Motivation and Spirit (RAMS Pride!)
We have been ecstatic to see the passion from our athletes and families experiencing the thrill of victory in every
game! 

We're also proud to embrace the tradition of recognizing outstanding members of our school community. Each
month, we'll highlight RAM Students of the Month, RAM Teacher of the Month and RAM Student Support of the
Month. These are individuals that have displayed exceptional Respect, Attitude, Motivation and Spirt and
exceptional dedication, leadership and excellence. 


